BISHOP CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
CHRISTINA GUTIERREZ, Superintendent
BISHOP, TEXAS 78343
(361) 584-3591

TO: Parent, Teacher, and Employee Organizations
FROM: District Administration

RE: Asbestos in School Buildings

DATE: October 27, 2023

This notice has been provided to District Parent, Teacher, and Employee Organizations
by public posting and delivery to respective organization representatives in order to
provide notification in accordance with Section 763.93 of the Asbestos In School
Identification and Notification Rules (40 CFR Part 763) of the availability of the District
Asbestos Management Plan. A copy of the inspections and assessments of asbestos
containing materials and the complete District Management Plan is available at the
central administrative offices. Additionally, copies of each individual school campus
plan are available at the school administrative office for review. The plan will be
maintained continually and notification of the availability of the plan will be issued
annually.

Signed:

Bishop (Xolidated I.S.D.
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District Asbésfg; Program Manager




